
Memo 
 
To:  File      
From:  Michael Murawski, Advocate, Kennedy Rosario, Investigator 
CC:  Robert Meyers, Executive Director 
Date:  August 31, 2006 
Re:  K06-041 Close-Out Memo 

 

The investigation centered on allegations regarding 
Homestead City Council Members and government. 
During the preliminary stages of this inquiry the COE 
became aware of other Law Enforcement agencies 
probing into City of Homestead government. Secondly, it 
appears that Civil Court Litigation between the possible 
targets of the investigation is on going. 

 The COE, through its Advocate, has decided not to 
pursue any further investigative action in deference to 
these agencies. However, any COE notes and or 
documents obtained during the course of the 
investigation have been made a part of the investigative 
file. 
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